
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SEYCHELLES PARKS AND GARDENS AUTHORITY 

 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 
PROCUREMENT OF THE SERVICES OF A LICENSED CAFETERIA OPERATOR TO MANAGE THE 

CAFETERIA AT THE BIODIVERSITY CENTRE, BARBARONS 
 

 
 
The Seychelles Parks and Gardens Authority (SPGA) seeks the services of a licensed cafeteria to 

operate and provide services for its cafeteria situated at the Biodiversity Centre. 

 

The Service Provider must describe how it will address/deliver the demands of the request for proposal; 

providing a detailed description of the essential performance characteristics, reporting conditions and 

quality assurance mechanisms that will be put in place, while demonstrating that the proposed 

methodology will be appropriate to the local conditions and context of the services. 

                      

The Seychelles Parks and Gardens Authority will require the service on a daily basis Monday to Sunday 

as from 8.00am to 5.00pm or as agreed to by both parties. 

 

The SPGA expects the operator to deliver efficient and quality service at all times at a satisfactory level 

and shall not pose any health risk and abide to the security requirement to any clients accessing the 

cafeteria. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Interested Individuals should submit the following documents as listed below: 

  

I. Detailed bidder profile 

II. Proof of verifiable previous experiences of similar services 

III. Copies of registration certificate and business licenses 

IV. CV of key staff to be on the job; 

 

along with the signed sealed Expression of Interest marked; Expression of Interest for Cafeteria 

Operator and delivered to  the Seychelles Parks and Gardens Authority, Unit 5C-8C, Second 

Floor, Orion Mall not later than Monday 12th August 2024, 3.00pm (Seychelles Time).  

 

Any submissions received after the deadline will be returned unopened to the bidder and will not 

be accepted. SPGA reserves the right to reject any bid. 

 

Additionally, a MANDATORY pre-bid/site visit meeting has been scheduled for Thursday 1st 

August 2021 at 10.00am at the Biodiversity Centre, Barbarons.  Bidders who do not attend the 

pre-bidding meeting will be disqualified during the evaluation stages. 

  

 

For further information, please contact, Sheriffa Dufrene, Procurement Officer, Tel: 4225114 or 

email: s.dufrene@gov.sc.  
  


